
We want to hear from you! 
Sarasota County will receive $210 million in Community Development Block 
Grant-Disaster Recovery funds to support the long-term recovery efforts from 
2024 storms Debby, Helene and Milton. 

Help us learn about the community’s unmet needs and develop a public action plan to distribute these funds!

In February 2025, Sarasota County will hold four public meetings to hear from the community about their unmet 
needs and collect feedback on projects or programs the community thinks would be most beneficial to support 
disaster recovery. Funds can be used for restoration of infrastructure (roads, bridges, stormwater, etc.), housing, 
economic revitalization and mitigation, with a primary focus on assisting low- to moderate-income households.

Can’t attend in person, or want to provide your input now?
Visit ResilientSRQ.net/survey and complete the Unmet Needs Survey.  Hard copies are also available in 
county libraries and many county facilities.  

2022 Hurricane Ian

2024 Storms Debby, Helene and Milton

Wednesday, Feb. 5 
5:30-7:30 p.m. 
Frances T. Bourne Jacaranda Library
4143 Woodmere Park Blvd., Venice
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This program is supported, in whole or in part, from an allocation of funds from 2024 storms, Federal Docket  No. FR-6512-N-01, Community Development Block Grant-Disaster 
Recovery (CDBG-DR) grants, awarded to Sarasota County by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD).

Call 311 or 941-861-5309
ResilientSRQ@scgov.net
ResilientSRQ.net

Saturday, Feb. 8 
2-4 p.m. 
Fruitville Library
100 Apex Road, Sarasota

Thursday, Feb. 13 
5:30-7:30 p.m. 
Betty J. Johnson North Sarasota Library
2801 Newtown Blvd., Sarasota

Saturday, Feb. 15 
2:30-4:30 p.m. 
Gulf Gate Library
7112 Curtiss Ave., Sarasota


